
Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Important Dates 

 29.03.21– Deadline for Summer 1 clubs to be booked.  

 31.03.21– Two’s and Nursery children break up today.  

 01.04.21– Children in Reception to Y6 break up today– collection times the same as 

on a Friday half day.  

 19.04.21–INSET Day– school closed to all pupils and Two’s Parent Consultations. 

 20.04.21– Children return to school.  

 Throughout week beginning 19.04.21 and 26.04.21, structured meeting parent 

consultations to take place (letter sent to those identified children 12.03.21).  

 20.04.21 and 21.04.21– Nursery to Y6 Parent consultations (Nursery also 

on 22.04.21) (letter sent 16.03.21).  

 03.05.21– May Day Bank Holiday– school closed to all children.  

 06.05.21– Voting Day– school closed to all children (polling station). 

Red Nose Day– A huge thank you! 

Thank you so much for your fundraising support on Red Nose 
Day. A grand total of £287.22 was raised.  

Summer Term 2021 Milk 

If you wish for your child to have milk during the Summer Term, please make the 
£13 payment on ParentPay before 18.04.21. 

If your child has free school meals or is under 5 on 19.04.2021, you are entitled 
to free milk and this will be ordered automatically by the school office.  

If you are not sure whether you are entitled to free school meals and free 
milk please speak to the office.  

If your payment from last term has been transferred (you will have               
already received a message regarding this) then please do not pay again.  

Covid Testing– reminders. 
If your child is displaying coronavirus symptoms, please note that they need to 
take a full PCR test and not a lateral flow home test kit. The evidence that school 
needs in order for a child to return to school is a negative result from a PCR test 
which needs to be emailed into the school email address.  

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 26th March 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

After School Clubs Summer Term 1 2021 

As explained in the after school clubs letter sent home to you on Wednesday, if 
your child wishes to be allocated a place on one of our Summer Term 1 after 

school clubs, please email your child’s year group email addresses.  
 

All places must be requested by Monday 29th March and will 
be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

For a copy of the letter, please use the following link: 
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/

uploads/2021/03/24.03.21-Summer-Term-2021-After-School-Clubs-Letter.pdf 

Parent Consultations Summer 2021 
 

The booking system went live on Monday 22nd March- you were informed 
via text. Please ensure that you only book one consultation slot. 

Reminder of dates: 
 Two’s– Monday 19th April 
 Nursery– Tuesday 20th April, Wednesday 21st April and Thursday 22nd April (during 

the day). If you cannot make a day time appointment, please speak to Miss Scott.  
 Reception to Year 6- Tuesday 20th April and Wednesday 21st April (after school). 

 

If your child has been identified as having a structured meeting as part of their parent 
consultation appointment, your child’s class teacher will have been in touch with you to 

book this in.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Milly H 

Two’s Provision PM 

Lilly T 

Nursery AM  

Bella D 

Nursery PM  

Joshua D 

RCR 

Candice F 

REP 

Alfie P 

1HH 

Archie M 

1DL 

Harley T 

2SB 

Rylie M  

2LT 

Erin W-T 

3RK 

Jack L 

3SW 

Grace B 

4SR 

Jeevan B 

4CF  

Erin B 

5SD 

Bradley T  

5MJ 

Izabella R 

6MM 

Pari P 

6LC 

Jake D 

  

Nursery  

am –  Nishaan P 

pm — Franki M 

Reception 

RCR –  Octavia E-H 

REP –  Abigail S 

Year 1  

1HH –  Emilia S 

1DL–  Sejal K 

Year 2  

2SB –  Arvin G 

2LT-–  Navdeep G-M 

Year 3 

3RK– Scarlett G 

3SW – George W 

Year 4 

4SR – Avani K 

4CF— Elizabeth J 

Year 5  

5SD – Damien L 

5MJ— Jaskirat S 

Year 6  

6MM – Amelia H H 

6LC – Robyn R 

Nursery  

am –  Jaxon H 

pm —  Ezme C 

Reception 

RCR –  Emmanuel G 

REP –  Krish R 

Year 1  

1HH – Mantejpreet S 

1DL– Sophia H 

Year 2  

2SB – Maiya-Rae J 

2LT-–  Mitchell D 

Year 3 

3RK– Pippa-Rose C 

3SW – Isla E 

Year 4 

4SR – Ava E 

4CF— Jake H-H 

Year 5  

5SD – Olivia L 

5MJ— Lily-Rose C 

Year 6  

6MM –  Jobe C 

6LC – Kavan R 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  

1HH with 100%  

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

6MM with 100%  

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 97.4% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


